
From: 
To: 
Date: 
Subject: 

Constable Hawkins, 

"BAKER, CHRISTOPHER A"  
 

2019/07/11 2:43 PM 
FOX/RIESS 

I reached out to our legal department in hopes of providing you a better copy of the redacted Form I-213 that was provided to you earlier. 

Unfortunately I am not able to provide that information directly. I have Jet Mr. O'Dell know that you are hoping to get a better photo/clear copy 
of the form. I am hoping he will reach out to you soon to resolve this. 

I wish I could be more help and appreciate your patience. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher A. Baker 
Supervisory Customs and Border Protection Officer 
Admissibility Enforcement Unit 
Blaine, WA 
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